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Transit Leaders Meet to Discuss Future of 

Transportation in South Florida 
 

 On June 29 at 1:30 p.m. executive leaders from Palm Tran, 

Broward County Transit, South Florida Regional Transportation 

Authority, Miami-Dade County Transit, and Brightline convened in 

Broward County to discuss transit in the South Florida region. 

 The first of its kind, this meeting gave the general 

managers/CEOs of these organizations an opportunity to discuss fare 

interoperability, new technologies and other collaborative efforts that 

will enhance public transportation in South Florida for years to come.  

They also shared best practices and ideas for their transit properties in a 

roundtable discussion. 

 Palm Tran's Executive Director Clinton B. Forbes said, "I 

organized this meeting to begin a routine collaboration within the region 

to ensure that our mutual customers are able to travel using our systems 

without concern for geographical and municipal boundaries.  Transit 

customers should experience effective and seamless transit service in 

the South Florida region." 

 The group plans to meet quarterly to ensure the positive 

momentum begun at this first meeting continues into the future. 
 


